
 

 

Passing of Our Beloved Sister, Hiromi Kitchens 
 
Drissa Kone 
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Belvedere Family Church  
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Last night, our beloved sister, Hiromi Ogata Kitchens passed into the Heavenly realm at approximately 

12:30AM on November 19, 2017.  

 

We truly thank all of the prayers and the continuous support many have offered for the family at this time.  

 

We sincerely ask everyone to please continue to pray for Hiromi for a smooth transition into the spirit 

world and to offer our love for the Kitchens family as well. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


